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Thursday, 20 June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

As a school, we are exploring ways in which we can deepen our children’s understanding of our 
value of contribution. At the same time, we want our children to explore ways in which they 
can make a contribution to their wider community, particularly community members who may 
not be so visible.  

To this end, we have organised for our choir to visit Peregrine House aged care home to 
perform for some of the residents. This trip will take place next Tuesday, 25th June after lunch. 
Peregrine House is on Hermitage road so Daniel and I will walk the children there and we will 
be back before the end of the school day.  

Kind regards,  
 
Ian Scotchbrook 
 

 
Headteacher 

 


